
 

NOTICE 
 

IInnqquuiirryy  oonn  UUrrbbaann  WWaatteerr  aanndd  WWaasstteewwaatteerr  PPrriicciinngg  
 

AMENDMENT OF REFERENCE 
  
On 15 June 2004, the Treasurer asked the Economic Regulation Authority to undertake an inquiry 
into the prices for water and wastewater services in urban Western Australia.     
 
Under section 33 of the Economic Regulation Authority Act 2003, the Treasurer has amended the 
reference for the inquiry so that the final report is to be completed not later than 4 November 2005 
instead of 21 October 2005. 
 
For further information contact: 
 

General Inquiries 
Greg Watkinson 
Acting Director, References and Research 
Ph: +61 8 9213 1965 
Fx: +61 8 9213 1999 

Media Inquiries 
Paul Byrne 
Ph: +61 8 9385 9941 
Mb: 0417 922 452 

 
 
 
 
 
LYNDON ROWE 
CHAIRMAN 
 
19 October 2005 
 

 


